
Nut Restricted School Policy
We are happy to be able to offer children with nut allergies a safe, comfortable place to enjoy their friends,
even at snack and lunchtime. Oakland Christian School is NUT-RESTRICTED in all areas of the school
building. Please do not send your child to school with foods that contain nuts.

If you have specific questions or concerns, please contact our school nurse, Christian Usztan at
cusztan@oaklandchristian.com.

DISCLAIMER: Oakland Christian School operates as a nut restricted building during operating school
hours. While it is not possible to guarantee absolute eradication of food allergens in our school setting, we
have made families aware that they are not to bring foods that contain any form of nut.
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